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Our Value for this half-term is HOPE 

“May the God of HOPE fill you with JOY and PEACE” 

 

 

 

 

 

Xmas4Schools 

Thank you to all the parents and carers that purchased Christmas gifts from Xmas 4 Schools.  You raised an 

impressive £165.57 for FoFS. 

 

Christmas Wishes 

 

As we come to the start of our Christmas holidays, we wish all our families a very Merry 

Christmas.  May the season bring you joy and peace. 

Thank you for your support, patience and understanding this term. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on  

Wednesday 5th January 2022. 


